
 

 

Date: August 28, 2020  
 

To 
The Department of Corporate Services –CRD 
Bombay Stock Exchange Ltd 
P.J.Towers, Dalal Street 
MUMBAI – 400 001 

To 
National Stock Exchange of India Limited 
5th Floor, Exchange Plaza 
Bandra (E),  
MUMBAI – 400 051 

Scrip Code: 509675/HIL; Through Listing Centre Scrip Symbol: HIL: Through NEAPS 

 
Dear Sir / Madam,  
 
Sub:  Clarification on Increase in Volume  
Ref:  NSE Letter no. NSE/CM/Surveillance/9927, dated August 27, 2020 and BSE Mail with subject 

L/SURV/ONL/PV/NJ/ 2020-2021 / 160 dated August 27, 2020 and August 28, 2020.   
 
This is with reference to above referred Letters, seeking clarification in respect of increase in volume 
of the Company's securities, in the recent past, as traded across exchanges. 
 
The Company is aware that as per Regulation 30 of the SEBI (LODR) Regulations, 2015, the Company 
is required to intimate the Exchange all the events, information etc. that have a bearing on the 
operation/performance of the Company, including all price sensitive information, etc. The Company 
has from time to time, promptly intimated the Stock Exchanges of such events, information etc. 
 
In this regard, we wish to inform you that there is no information and/or announcement (including 
impending announcement) which in our opinion may have a bearing on the Price/Volume behavior of 
the Company's Scrip as traded across exchanges. Further, please note that the company’s 
management is in no way connected with any increase in Price/Volume of the Company's Scrip. 
 
The above disclosure is also available on the website of the Company @ www.hil.in 
 
Thanking You 
for HIL LIMITED  

 
 
 
 
 Ashish Malhotra  

Head of Legal &  
Company Secretary  
 
 
 
 

http://www.hil.in/

		2020-08-28T13:49:38+0530
	ASHISH MALHOTRA




